
  

  

  

  

 

  
Dear Personal Care Home and Assisted Living Providers: 
 
The Pennsylvania Department of Human Services’ COVID-19 Educational Support and Clinical 
Coaching Program (ESCCP) includes clinical office hours with health system partners and 
educational webinars and online resources with the Jewish Healthcare Foundation.   
 
You can register for the educational webinars on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 
p.m. via the links below. Each week will feature a new theme. The next webinar on Tuesday, April 28 
will focus on Transfers to and from Personal Care Homes and Assisted Living Facilities. 
 
In regard to the online resources, through Tomorrow’s HealthCare™, you can: 

• Access past webinar recordings and presentations in the “Learning Sessions” section 
• Access categorized guidelines, toolkits, and factsheets in the “Resources” section 
• View and register for upcoming webinars in the “Events” section 
• Ask general questions about COVID-19 education or request additional education resources in 

the “Forum” section 
 
If you have not logged into Tomorrow’s HealthCare™ yet, go to https://www.tomorrowshealthcare.org/, 
enter your email address as your username, and use “welcome” as your temporary password. If this log 
in method does not work, please email papcal@tomorrowshealthcare.org to request a new log in, and 
include your name, title, organization, and contact information in that email.  
 
The Jewish Healthcare Foundation will add you to their email distribution list for future notices about 
ESCCP’s educational offerings once you access Tomorrow’s HealthCare™ or the webinars. Or you can 
email Catherine Mutunga from the Jewish Healthcare Foundation at mutunga@JHF.org to join this 
distribution list. Catherine sends weekly notices about ESCCP’s educational offerings and resources.  
 
Theme: Transfers to and from Personal Care Homes and Assisted Living Facilities 
 
Tuesday, April 28 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Thursday, April 30 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 
Theme: Considerations for Special Populations (e.g., Dementia)  
 
Tuesday, May 5 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
Thursday, May 7 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 
The future themes for the following webinars will be announced closer to the dates.  
 
Tuesday, May 12 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
Thursday, May 14 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 
Tuesday, May 19 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
Thursday, May 21 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

 


